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Christian Values 

Our Value this term is 

 PERSEVERANCE 

We held a Prayer Space for Lent last week in the hall, led by Jonathan Kear. Some of the 

stations were linked to the value of Perseverance. The children reflected deeply and 

participated very well in all classes. 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It’s a jam packed newsletter this week, taking us through to half term. Lots 

has been happening, as you can see. Willow Class were out yesterday on 

their school trip to “All Things Wild” and had a beautiful day for it. We are 

sure that they were inspired and had a good experience.  

We will soon be launching our new school website; we are just tweaking 

aspects of how it looks. We hope to update it with new photographs and 

make it more user friendly. All feedback is welcome as to what you might 

like on our website, since it is very much a resource for Parents and Carers.  

The School Council has recently ordered some new playground equipment 

for playtimes- watch this space.  

Anna-Mai Armstrong 

Headteacher 
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CHESTNUTS 

This week in Chestnuts the children have been busy learning some new PE skills - they 

have been learning how to do Star Jumps, marching with our legs and arms and balancing on one 

foot (which was very tricky). These will help the children to develop their coordination skills. They 

have also been doing lots of mark making and letter recognition for the letters of their names. Our 

letter and sound for the week has been 'C'. 

WILLOW  
In English we have been writing instructions on how to wash a woolly mammoth based 

on the book of the same name. In Maths the Year 1s have been comparing two digit 

numbers and finding one more and one less. In Mastering Number they have been 

looking at number bonds to 10. Reception children have continued their Maths journey by looking 

at 5 and a bit for numbers up to 10. In computing we talked about what animation is and the 

children have created their own mini animation of a dinosaur. They look great! Yesterday we had a 

wonderful time at All Things Wild. The children all behaved very well. We went on a journey through 

time back to the Triassic, Jurassic, and Cretaceous Periods learning about all the dinosaurs from the 

different periods. We then looked at different fossils and had a go at digging for them. 

SYCAMORE 

What a wonderful couple of weeks in Sycamore Class. We have been exploring the 

mysteries of Skara Brae and Stonehenge in our history lessons. As scientists, we have 

been investigating magnetic force and are creating a fridge magnet. In English, we have reached 

the end of our unit on Stone Age Boy and writing our own narratives in the style of the story. We 

are continuing to subtract, multiply and learn about shape and money in maths. We have had the 

laptops out to practice our times tables on Times Tables Rock Stars, we've got a few Rock 

Legends in our midst!  

 

OAK 

Oak class have continued to explore scientific and religious explanations of creation. Over 

the last few weeks we've thought about what questions religion and science can answer and if you 

can be both a scientist and religious. We've explored famous scientists whose faith is important to 

them and have learnt about how they feel religion has helped them. In English, we have started a 

new unit where we're discussing climate change. We've looked at some weather phenomena and 

how we can report on this - creating empathy using the passive voice and sharing detail with 

modifying adjectives.   
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A message from Mrs Landon- our History Subject Leader 
Our school will be celebrating its 175th anniversary at the beginning of the next 

academic year. Plans to mark the occasion are in the early stages, but I would love to 

hear from past pupils about their memories of their time at school, and also if 

anyone is happy to share photos they may have of the school. Please feel free to 

share this with other members of the community, I'd love to hear from them! 

Please contact Mrs Landon on s.landon@westbury-on-severncofe.gloucs.sch.uk  if 

you have anything to offer. Thank you. 

Attendance update 

School Target 

 

Whole School Sept 2022- Feb 2023=   93%  

 

If children do not attend school regularly they may: 

 • Struggle to keep up with school work. In a busy school day, it is difficult for    

schools to find the extra time to help a child catch up.  

• Miss out on the social side of school life. Poor attendance can affect children’s 

ability to make and keep friendships; a vital part of growing up. 

96%+ 
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We have timetabled WORLD BOOK DAY for Tuesday 14th March.  

We will be inviting an author in to work with each class, asking everyone to dress up as a 

book character and other book related excitement for the day. 

More details nearer the time.  

Below are the winners for the January 200 Club drawBelow are the winners for the January 200 Club drawBelow are the winners for the January 200 Club drawBelow are the winners for the January 200 Club draw----    

    

1st Prize 1st Prize 1st Prize 1st Prize ----    Cindy MorrisCindy MorrisCindy MorrisCindy Morris----GreenGreenGreenGreen    

2nd Prize 2nd Prize 2nd Prize 2nd Prize ----    Sue MatthewsSue MatthewsSue MatthewsSue Matthews    

3rd Prize 3rd Prize 3rd Prize 3rd Prize ----    Simon PhelpsSimon PhelpsSimon PhelpsSimon Phelps    

4th Prize 4th Prize 4th Prize 4th Prize ----    Margaret SwinleyMargaret SwinleyMargaret SwinleyMargaret Swinley    

Jackpot Jackpot Jackpot Jackpot ----    Frances DownFrances DownFrances DownFrances Down    

Congratulations to all winners.Congratulations to all winners.Congratulations to all winners.Congratulations to all winners.    

If you would like to participate in the next draw, please contact If you would like to participate in the next draw, please contact If you would like to participate in the next draw, please contact If you would like to participate in the next draw, please contact Jen Sigournay- Parent Governor. 

 

Mrs. Roseblade would like to remind parents of Oak 

Class children of the meeting on Wednesday 15th 

February at 6pm in school when she will be giving 

information about the upcoming PGL trip.  
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You may have seen the photograph of the girl in the mountains of Afghanistan that was 

sent to us before Christmas. The Times newspaper run an article on these two remarkable 

photographs. Here is the article: 

https://www.thetimes.co.uk/article/christmas-appeal-jumper-highlights-plight-

afghan-girls-sllhpqqch 

 

We held a Whole school worship on this on Monday and would like to fundraise for Afghan 

Aid in response to this photograph, linking us to a community in war-torn Afghanistan, all 

the more poignant since girls in Afghanistan are being denied an education. We believe 

that the cardigan was donated through our clothes bank, Recycle with Michael. 

On Friday 17th February we ask everyone to either wear a school cardigan over their 

home clothes, or a cardigan type top (maybe zipped or buttoned). We ask for parents to 

send a donation, if they can, to 

https://www.afghanaid.org.uk/donate/ 
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As you may know, we are developing a Trauma informed approach to behaviour. When a child is 

angry, dysregulated or struggling, we try to deal with this using the PACE strategy. We are finding it 

is very useful: 

 

 

 

Tuesday 14th February is SAFER INTERNET DAY in school and each class will be learning how to 

keep themselves safe online.  The theme this year is ‘Want to talk about it? Making space for 

conversations about life online’  

You may want to talk to your child that afternoon about what they have learnt. Here is a link to the 

safer internet website https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2023   
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